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Glenbrook North senior Brian Freidin competed in the first-ever Who Wants to be a 
Mathematician contest sponsored by the American Mathematical Society.  Based on his 
qualifying test score, Freidin was one of ten selected nationally to compete for $10,000 in the 
Who Wants to be a Mathematician contest.  The contest took place January 14 at the annual Joint 
Mathematics Meetings in San Francisco, attended by over 6,000 mathematicians.  Freidin placed 
sixth and won $500, some books, and $500 for GBN’s Math Team. 

 
Glenbrook South radio, WGBK was awarded as one of the top three radio stations in the John 
Drury High School Radio Awards program.  In addition, three programs received individual 
awards:  Best Sports Broadcast, 1st Place, Brian Siegel for Charity Stripe, Best Public Affairs 
Program, 1st Place, Kyle T. Henning for School Safety, and Best Sports Play-by-Play, 3rd place, 
Alex Goslin, Chad Laurie, Wilson Smith, Ian Pragovich for Football Broadcast Live.  Radio 
teacher is Dr. Dan Oswald. 

 
 

 


